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15th March 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
April is approaching and so is the first residential trip for Year 5 to lodge Hill. We 

are so pleased so many of you are attending. If you have not yet signed up, and 
money is prohibitive, please get in touch as we may be able to help. 
 

We are now sending out all of the medical forms in preparation for our trip to 
Lodge Hill in April. It is essential that we have as much information as possible 

regarding any medical conditions and medication. We also need to know as soon 
as possible if there are any food allergies or intolerances that we need to cater 
for whilst we are there. 

 
With this in mind please could all of the paperwork please be returned to your 

child’s class teacher by Friday 25th March 2022 at the latest. There will also be a 
Zoom meeting before the trip to share more information – we will be in touch 
about this very soon. 

 
Yours Sincerely  

 
 
Mr Timmins 

Deputy Headteacher 

mailto:office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk
http://www.billingshurstpri.w-sussex.sch.uk/

